Gentet, Matthias

From: Sexton, Gavin

Sent: 25 October 2017 11:12

To: Planning

Subject: fw: consultation response : MORRISON'S SUPERSTORE AND PETROL FILLING

STATION APPLICATION REF. 2017/3847/P
Please log as a consultation response to the Morrisons scheme — ref 2017/3847/p

Gavin
Principal Planner

Telephone: 020 7974 3231

From: Chris Lumsden [mailto_
Sent: 25 October 2017 10:59
To: Sexton, Gavin <gavin.sexton@camden.gov.uk>

cc: I
Subject: MORRISON'S SUPERSTORE AND PETROL FILLING STATION, CAMDEN GOODS YARD, CHALK FARM ROAD,
LONDON NW1 8EH APPLICATION REF. 2017/3847/P

Dear Camden Council,

I write to show my support for the above development. The site and its ambitions are commendable and I am particularly excited by the
provision of the rooftop chili farm. This would be an excellent showcase of the future of agriculture and be bringing food production
back to the city.

The outreach of the chili farm is also a very exciting prospect for the area. Utilising an often wasted space, such as a rooftop, for the
introduction of green break out space for the community but also as an education and learning facility in the heart of the Camden.

The farm successfully complements the overall design and its integration within the larger development and local infrastructure looks to
be well considered and beneficial. It is an exciting first for London to celebrate and cement its place as a forward-thinking, innovative
city of the 21st century.

Regards,

Chris Lumsden
Co-Founder

Mission Kitchen
www.missionkitchen.org



